
We are planning to 
develop affordable 
housing in Westleton

9th December 2024

On the 9th of December 
we will be holding a public 
consultation on our Westleton 
development.

The consultation will be held 
at Westleton Village Hall Foyer 
between 3pm and 7pm. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please 
visit our website using the details 
below. You will be able to view the 
plans and leave feedback. 

Scan the QR code to visit 
our website and view 
our plans from 9th - 23rd 
December 2024.

orwell-housing.co.uk/westletonconsultation
liveta.bileisyte@orwell-housing.co.uk

01473 553680


